
FS Newsletter 
 

Week commencing 6th February 2023 
 

 

FS1 

 

Next week we will be continuing to work on our topic ‘In the cold,’ painting with 

ice, making igloos for the toys and ice fishing!  

 

Phonics 

We will continue to look at our book ‘Nature Shapes.’ The children will be playing 

‘I Spy’ with our nature objects, identifying their initial sounds.  

 

Topic 

We will read ‘The Storm Whale’ by Benji Davies, thinking about how the main 

characters feel and the importance of friendship. 

 

Maths 

In Maths we will be consolidating our grasp of numbers 1 to 5, practising skills 

of subitising (recognising an amount of objects without counting them 

individually), 1:1 counting and numeral recognition. 

 

FS2 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you at our Stay and Play sessions next week.  

 

Monday 6th February 2-3pm – FS2BR 

Tuesday 7th February 2-3pm – FS2EB 

Wednesday 8th February 2-3pm – FS2HB 

 

Phonics 

Next week in Phonics we will begin to recap Phase 3 starting with the digraphs 

/ch/ /sh/ /th/ /ng/. We will be teaching the children in ability groups. They will 

all be accessing the same content but with varied levels of support and 

challenge.  

 

Maths 

In Maths next week we will be learning about numbers 9 and 10 and ordering 

numbers to 10.  

 



 

 

Topic 

In Topic we will continue to learn about penguins and explore some non-fiction 

texts.  

 

RE 

In RE we will start to learn about Islam. We will learn that Allah and Muhammad 

are special to Muslims.  

 

PSHE 

This term our Jigsaw topic is Dreams and Goals. We will be thinking about ways 

to encourage one another by using kind words.  

 

Thank you for your on going support. 

 

FS Team  

 
 


